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Thursday, 07 September 2023 

Science Trip – Yorkshire Natural History Museum 

Dear parent or carer, 

 

Our current Science focus in Year 6 is Evolution and Inheritance. In order to provide children with a first-hand 

experience of observing fossils, which support the theory of evolution, we are visiting the YNHM.  

The trip will include: 

 A guided tour by one of our excellent palaeontologists 
 Workshop including a chance to learn about, discuss and hold different fossils.  
 The tour and the workshop will last around 1 hour and a half.  

 

The trip will take place on Friday 29th September 2023; your child will need to bring their own packed lunch (unless you 

are eligible for free school meals). Please could you also ensure your child arrives at school at 8:30am. We will be 

travelling to the museum by public bus and a voluntary contribution of £5 would help greatly. This can be paid via 

ParentPay or by cash at the school office.  

Thank you 

Mr Rowe 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 
Science Trip – Yorkshire Natural History Museum 

 
I give / do not give permission for my child ……………………………………………… to take part in the visit to the Yorkshire 
Natural History Museum on Friday 29th September.  

 
 

      I would like to pay £5 via ParentPay 
 

 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
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